Ballymoney National School,
Ballineen,
Co. Cork.
Phone: 023-8847583

									24th June 2021

Dear Parents,

Bottle Top Mural
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have had a wonderful response to our Bottle Top Mural. It will feature in the next editions of The Southern Star, The West Cork People, and The Echo. A photographer from the Southern Star visited the school today. A camera Crew Nuacht RTE / TG4 will visit the school tomorrow morning to record some video footage and I will be interviewed about it on C103 tomorrow. The pupils are buzzing with excitement. It is wonderful that it was completed in time for them to see and hear the positive reaction. Thank you so much for all your assistance with it. When the second delivery of screws arrived, it seemed unlikely that we would manage to complete it and put it up in such a short time span, and we could not have managed without parents giving their time and energy so generously. Thank you!

School Books
The school books that you ordered through the school will be sent home today. The Spellings For Me books for the senior classroom have not arrived yet but they will be waiting for the pupils in the school in September.

End of Year Assembly
The End of Year Assembly will be shared on zoom this evening at 7pm. A link to the zoom meeting is shown below. Please log in a few minutes beforehand so that we can start promptly. It will be thirty five minutes long and each child has a line to say. We hope that as many of you as possible will be able to join us.
